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2024-25 GRANT PROGRAM FOR DEPENDENTS OF POLICE OR FIRE OFFICERS 
NOTICE OF INELIGIBILITY 

 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Illinois Student Assistance Commission (ISAC) has 
determined that you are not eligible for the 2024-25 Grant Program for Dependents of 
Police or Fire Officers for the following reason(s): 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to appeal this decision, you may submit a written appeal, with required 
documentation, to ISAC within 60 days of the date of this letter. Refer to the enclosed 
ISAC Appeal Procedures. 

 
ISAC administers other scholarship and grant programs that can provide financial 
assistance to help you pay for college. To learn more about the financial aid 
process and available programs, visit our website at isac.org. You may also 
communicate directly with an ISAC Student Engagement Representative via 
telephone at 800.899.ISAC(4722) or e-mail us at isac.studentservices@illinois.gov. 

 
 
Program Operations 
Program Services and Compliance Division 

Enclosure: ISAC Appeal Procedures 
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